
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SATURDAY, APRIL 7, 2018 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 SATURDAY MORNINGS ARE A FAVORITE LISTENING TIME FOR BOTH YOUNG AND OLD 

ALIKE. AT LEAST THAT’S WHAT I AM LEARING AS I READ THE MANY LETTERS WE 

RECEIVED FOR SPRING LETTER MONTH.  

WE HEARD FROM JOY IN CASCADE WHO WROTE DURING SPRING LETTER MONTH TO SAY, 

DEAR WRVM STAFF, I LOVE LISTENING TO YOUR STATION. I ESPECIALLY LIKE YOUR MUSIC 

AND DRAMA HOUR. I HAVE BEEN LISTENING FOR ABOUT 3 YEARS. I HOPE YOU WILL HAVE 

MANY MORE YEARS HONORING THE LORD WITH YOUR STATION. PS. I AM 14 YEARS OLD. 

I PRAY WE WILL TOO. MOST OF OUR LISTENERS ARE OLDER THAN 14. SOME LIKE ME ARE 

MUCH OLDER. AND THEN THERE ARE THOSE WHO ARE MUCH, MUCH OLDER! IT IS THIS 

GENERATION THAT IS HELPING TO KEEP WRVM ON THE AIR PROCLAIMING GOD’S WORD. 

WHO WILL DO THAT ONCE THAT GENERATION PASSES AWAY? WHO WILL BE THERE TO 

ENSURE THAT THIS 14 YEAR OLD CAN ENJOY LISTENING TO CHRISTIAN RADIO FOR 50 

YEARS AS MANY OF YOU HAVE?  LET ME ENCOURAGE THOSE WHO ARE NOT NOW 

HELPING TO SUPPORT CHRISTIAN RADIO TO START NOW.  

AND I’LL CLOSE WITH THIS LISTENER COMMENT: 

MIKE, I ALWAYS TRY TO LISTEN TO THE MANAGER’S DESK. I HERS YOU SAY TONIGHT ABOUT 

PUTTING WRVM IN OUR WILLS. LAST YEAR WE MADE OUT A NEW ONE AND WE DID THAT. 

AS I MENTIONED IN THAT MANAGER’S DESK PROGRAM, THOSE GIFTS ARE THE ONES 

THAT WILL HELP TO ENSURE WE ARE ON THE AIR TO MINISTER TO YOUR CHILDREN AND 

GRANDCHILDREN AFTER YOU ARE GONE.  

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


